STATE OF CONNECTICUT
DEPARTMENT OF CONSUMER PROTECTION

January 21, 2016
Via US Mail and Certified Mail # 7012 2920 0000 4559 7827

Angelo Nunez, Applicant Case No. 2015-1182
32 Peace Street Permit No. LGB.15029
Danbury, CT 06810-5456 Backer: Danbury Friendly Market LLC

Docket No. 2016-36

RE:  Danbury Friendly Market, 18 Henry Street, Danbury, Connecticut

On January 21, 2016, after due and proper notice, the Department of Consumer Protection,
Liquor Control Commission, held a formal administrative hearing on a question of Sec. 30-
20(c) of the Connecticut General Statutes, to determine whether the premises meets the
definition of a “grocery store.” Proper notice of the hearing was provided to the
Applicant, however, the Applicant failed to appear at the hearing.

Based upon the testimony and documents submitted at the hearing, the Department of
Consumer Protection ORDERS your application for a grocery store beer permit DENIED for
failure to comply with the requirements set forth in Sec. 30-20(c).
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Elisa A. Nahas, Esq.
Presiding Officer

Non-parties:
John Suchy, Director, Liquor Control Division
Connecticut Beverage Journal, 2508 Whitney Ave., P.0. Box 185159, Hamden, CT 06518
Connecticut State Library, 231 Capitol Avenue, Hartford, CT 06106

165 Capitol Avenue, Hartford, Connecticut 06106-1630
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